
‘An evening of  
Mid-Summer’s Music’

St. Peter’s CE Primary School
warmly invite you to join them for

‘An evening of  
Mid-Summer’s Music’

Tuesday 9th June
7.00 pm
Heswall Hall

With special performances 
from ex pupils, our 
school orchestra 

and choir -
‘Concordia’

Tickets will be available after half term from the school office.

celebrating 10 years of our school orchestra




